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February 22, 1985

SNRC-ll52

Mr. Harold Denton
Director, Office of Nuclear

Reactor Regulations
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to our notification to you of November 14,
1984, the Long Island Lighting Company (LILCO) has been
undertaking steps preparatory to conducting a graded exercise
for the Shoreham Offsite Emergency Plan.

We are now working toward holding a tabletop exercise
of the LILCO Transition Plan in early March, and hereby extend
an invitation to the Commission staff to observe the conduct of
this exercise. At the same time, under the NRC-FEMA Memorandum
of Understanding on emergency planning, we request that you
extend on our behalf an invitation to FEMA to observe the
tabletop exercise as well.

We will advise both your staff and FEMA of the exact 1

date, time and place of the tabletop exercise, and look forward
to your early response to this request.

Sincerely,

} Mt.A.y
V'ce President
uclear Operations

]3y) $Sscc: Mr. Richard W. Krimm
Federal Emergency Management Agency / p' FRoom 506 '

500 C Street, S.W.
Washington, D. C. 20472
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